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June 2024 Newsletter 
 

 Date:     June 22, 2024 
 Time:    10:00 AM 
 Place:   Prospect Library Community Room 

   17 Center Street, Prospect, CT 
 

 
President’s Message:                                                                                     

 
Greetings Members! 
 
Is Summer finally here? Always amazing 
how the weather can mess with planting the 
garden!! Way too much rain and cooler 
temperatures have delayed planting for 
many of us.  Fear not though, there is still 
plenty of time to plant! 
 
Dues Reminder: Please check to see if you 
are current in your membership!!   I know 
there was some confusion about the 
membership form being incorrect, but Trish 
and Jesse have updated the dues form and 
it is up on the website. Please check to see 
if you're current. 
 
Spring Tuber Auction: A BIG thank you to 
Justin  and Allie for putting together a very 
successful root sale!! As Sal stated before, 
there wouldn't have been a root sale this 
year if it wasn't for the hard work and time 
spent in securing root donations and finding 
a site to have the sale!! Hundreds of roots 
greeted eager buyers and in addition to the 
roots there was a silent auction, with choice 
roots and cuttings being offered.  Again, 
thank you for a job well done! 
 
Show Volunteers:  We are in need of 
volunteers for help with this year’s show 
which will be held on August 24, 2024 at 
Elizabeth  Park.   Please donate some of 

your time in helping with our yearly show; it 
doesn't need to be a full day commitment, 
but some time would be greatly appreciated.   
Please let us know if you're willing to 
volunteer. 
 

Get Well Wishes:    
Our longime member and mentor, Marge 
Schnerr has been having health issues and 
is currently receiving assisted care for her 
recovery. Our thoughts and well wishes go 
out to Marge and hope she is feeling better 
soon! 
 
2023 Show Dates: 
 
Mid August    Nova Scotia 
August 13 Southern Tier 
August 24    CDS Show, Elizabeth   Park 

Challenge Flower:     
  Bloomquist Jean 
Sept. 7  Southern Tier 
Sept. 7&8 Rhode Island DS 
Sept 14 &15 Mid Island DS 
Sept 14 Rochester 
Sept. 21 Greenwich 
Sept 28 NEDS 
Oct 5 &6  Yankee DS 
 
Thank you for reading through all this 
updated information.  Please try to attend 
the June meeting. We will help with any 
Dahlia growing questions/concerns you may 
be having and please feel free to bring any 
extra roots you may have left over after 

http://www.ctdahlia.org/


planting for members who may be in need 
of some.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the 
meeting! 

 
Sincerely, Kevin 
kevinwas@live.com 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Meetings 
 
June 22 
July 13 
 
 
 
 
 
Marilyn Lonergan, Editor 
marilon7@hotmail.com 

(914) 400-4539  
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